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Dear Friends in Christ, 
 We praise the Lord for the blessings, provisions and care 
that He brings into our lives regularly. We count it an honor 
and privilege to serve Him in this place. As I write this the 
rains have been constant now for about 7 weeks here in the 
northwest Philippines and much of that has been 24 hours a 
day with only a few occasional appearances of the sun. 

Ministry Updates 
✦Manaoag Christian Children’s Home 
 Almost 6 weeks ago we received a day old baby girl into 
our Children’s Home. In a town a couple of hours away, she 
had been wrapped in a blanket, placed in a cardboard box 
and abandoned in the early morning hours on the side of a 
road in front of a small store in the rain! She is a precious 
little girl and thankfully she is in good health and putting on 
weight daily now. We named her Rachel Joy! We now have 5 
children in our Children’s Home. 
 We have had several generous gifts over the past few 
years of clothing and toys for the kids. 

We do our best to feed them a healthy diet of good food and 
teach them the truths of God’s Word as they are able to 
understand. We try to make the atmosphere of our 
orphanage as ‘homey’ as possible. The youngest boy, JR, 
has a ‘lazy eye’ problem due to a seizure he had before we 
received him at 5 months old. He is almost 3 years old now 
and will be getting a pair of glasses this week to help with 
that problem. 

Prayer Requests 
• Phase 2 building - a much needed 2 story educational 

building will cost around $64,000. 

• Personal vehicle - please help us pray for a newer vehicle. 

• More souls to be saved! 

 Thank you for your faithful prayers and support allowing 
us to minister here and may the Lord of the harvest allow us 
all to see more fruit unto His glory as we continue laboring for 

Him in this part of His great vineyard!
Visit our website at: 

www.mcbcministries.org

Rachel receiving the new baby from the social workers who brought her. Orphanage staff and children: Philip, Christian, JR, Francheska and Joy

Would you please consider supporting the Manaoag Christian Children’s 
Home on a regular monthly basis - all support should be so designated 

and sent through our regular BIMI acct. #366
Serving the Master, 

Phil & Rachel Frasier 
pwfrasier@startmail.com
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